
22/11/2020 

MRS Katherine Moss 
20 Bilkurra AVE 
Bilgola plateau NSW 2107 
Kathhewison@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1351 - 1 Bilambee Lane BILGOLA PLATEAU NSW 2107

The scale of the development is grossly out of keeping with the area, and the traffic the 
proposed development would bring to a corner that already has 3 access points on to it would 
be very dangerous. Many young children are walking to school (some unaccompanied) across 
the junction as well as toddlers passing and negotiating this junction with parents to the local 
Billy Kids nursery It’s not a sensible junction to be increasing scale and traffic dramatically at. 
Plenty of apartments at the bottom on the Plateau. It’s not a community that has enough 
services to accommodate volumes of people in apartment style living. Bus routes are being 
cancelled in the area, again bringing more people in to cars on the roads. Why would anyone 
be suggesting it’s a suitable place for apartment living? 
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